






Dear State Street Family, 


We are excited to announce a NEW 
fundraiser! Enjoy a festive fall season by 
decorat ing your home, office and 
community with “Harvest Mum Buddies”. 
This fundraiser not only helps a small local 
business (JOCO Growers) but also helps State Street Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) provide 
students with a mobile science lab, assemblies, dances and more!


What is a “Harvest Mum Buddy”?

1. Mum (premium greenhouse-quality; may be purchased separately or with a “mum buddy”) 

2. Mum Buddy (a tin fall-themed character pot: Owl, Fox, Pumpkin, Scarecrow)


Important Dates:

1. Sale Starts: Tuesday, September 6th

2. Sale Ends (Orders & payment due): Tuesday, September 20th

3. Delivery: Tuesday, October 4th from 2:00pm - 5:00pm 


  **Please pick-up your orders at the baseball fields directly below State Street Elementary**


Two Ways to Sell:

1. Paper Form - Please place the completed order form and payment(s) into the envelope and 

return it to school by 9/20/22.           **Make checks payable to State Street PTO**	 	 


2. Online - On September 6th, you will receive a “kick off” information email from 
fundraiseit@pickprogram.com. (Please check your spam folder!). Follow the steps in that 
email to participate in the online sale! If you don’t see the email, follow the instructions below 
to share your link & begin selling:


•  Visit: www.fundraiseit.org then click the green “Online Shopping” button.

•  Enter the following information: Your child’s entire  (LAST NAME), PART OF (FIRST 

NAME), and PART OF GROUP NAME (School Name)


Sale Incentives:

• Top selling class:   Extra Recess & Popsicle Party (supervised by PTO)

• Top selling student:   McDonald’s lunch for you and two friends. (Each of the 3 students may 

select a meal of their choice, which will be delivered during the lunch period.)


Please share this fundraiser with your family, friends, neighbors and co-workers! We are hopeful this 
sale will be a success and become an annual tradition for State Street Elementary.


Thank you,

State Street Elementary PTO Board

Questions? Please email ptostatestreet@gmail.com
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